
GOOD NEWS 
As Ed mentioned at our last meeting, our next luncheon after the Michigan Club 
meeting will be at Villagio's in the Wharf.  They have put together a special menu  for us 
as well as offering the club Happy Hour Prices  on drinks and appetizers.   Or If you 
wish, you may order one of your favorite dishes off the main menu. 
Myra, the GM for the Wharf restaurant group has given us many gift cards to raffle off at 
our meeting.  Thus making our luncheon more affordable  and offering us a fine 
dining experience. 
Hope to see many there, don't forget your thank you cards.  Ed 
 


